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Hi Brett. Some folks have reported that our electronic invite to the Pebble Holiday Party
has ended up in their junk folder. I just wanted to make sure you received it. I hope
you can join us for a fun cocktail party to celebrate the holidays.

~Shalon

Shalon R. Harrington
Chief of Staff

3201 C Street, Suite 505
Anchorage, AK 99503
907.696.2341 (cell)
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